
M E M O R A N D U M  

To:   Howard Tipton, Town Manager 

From:   Paul Dezzi, Fire Chief 

Report date:  February 8, 2024 

Meeting date:  February 20, 2024 

Subject:  Capital Budget:  Fire Truck & Ambulance Update 

Recommended Action 
None, informational only. 

Background 
The Town Commission formally adopted the FY22 and FY23 Budget that included the 
purchase of a new ambulance (22) and a new fire truck (23).  The funding for these 
vehicles is in the Capital Budget and is within the fire departments vehicle replacement 
plan. 

The new ambulance is replacing a 2009 ambulance that is currently in reserve. 

The new fire truck is replacing a 2010 fire truck (pumper). 

Staff Recommendation 
None, informational only. 

Attachment 
PowerPoint Presentation (Available from Town Clerk’s Office) 
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